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Greetings Brothers and Sisters, June 7, 2017

We have come to the end of another school year, which was one of the most challenging in many years of
our careers here in PGCPS. We have also lost many of our brothers and sisters along the way, we would
like to take a moment of recognition for those who have passed away and those who have retired.

We are looking forward to an exciting new school year (2017-2018) with more activist in place and ready to
mobilize when needed. We have improved communication with our members on items of importance.
Now a NEWSFLASH or NEWS LETTER will be sent out every month with updated information of events and
important information that will directly impact our members.

Please check out your website at, www.ace-afscme.org and keep up with what is happening in your Union
and how you can get more involved.

Did You Know

e local 2250 will have a Computer Lab that will be opened by September 2017 for our members to
use, for work or personal business issues;

e Local 2250 have be successful in every arbitration case for the last 4 years;

e local 2250 is in negotiations for a wage reopener for 2017

e We had more members active than we have had in the last 10 years;

e Local 2250 had 3 membership meetings in the last year;

e Local 2250 will have an annual Holiday Party for our members 1° Saturday in December;

® You have Weingarten Rights (Due Process) and we are here to help you exercise them properly;

e Local 2250 had a successful Lobby Training, and will have others one in the 2017 -2018 school year;

e Local 2250 will have more trainings for the 2017 — 2018 school year;

e Local 2250 will be negotiating a new contract starting in the fall of 2017;

e Your chapters meet every month, please check the web for meeting schedules;

e Your chapters will develop proposed contract language changes for contract negotiations in the fall;

e Local 2250 have a photo gallery on our web site, check out things that your Union brothers and
sisters are doing in the Union;

e Asamember of Local 2250 you have access to an Emergency Assistance Program;

o Look for more information monthly, check your emails regularly and your website;

HAVE A ENJOYABLE AND SAFE SUMMER BREAK ©
Shirley Kirkland, President 77/



